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Brandi Alexander, a Senior Administrative Clerk in the City Clerk Department, was awarded a STAR 
Award from the City Manager, Jim Lindley on August 11, 2021 for the extreme kindness she provided to 

another team member who unexpectedly needed to 
be out of the office for a period of time.  Brandi’s 
professionalism and drive shown when she covered 
two City Council meetings with a positive attitude and 
without hesitation.   City Councilmember also showed 
their appreciation for her ability to step in quickly 
when needed.  The department thrives as a result of 
her positive attitude and willingness to proceed 
without hesitation.  She is definitely one to be 
recognized.   

 

 

Congratulations to Joshua Hudson, Operations Supervisor - 
Water Distribution Division for earning a Star Award! Josh was 
awarded a STAR Award from City Manager, Jim Lindley on 
November 8, 2021 for always being professional and willing to 
help when problems arise. Josh has been working in the Water 
Department for three years and it has been noticed by staff and 
the community that our water system is in good hands. Josh 
always has a positive attitude that is infectious, leaving all who 
work with him motivated. His knowledge and skill set for 
working on our water system in Dixon is second to none. It is 
because of his exceptional customer service and team work that 
awarded him this Star Award. Thank you, Josh! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Edith “Dee” Winnett, a Senior Transit Driver in the 
Transit Department, was awarded a STAR Award 
from the City Manager, Jim Lindley on May 20, 
2022.  Dee became a Senior Driver in September of 
2019 and has excelled at her job.  In 2021 her 
supervisor became ill and Dee stepped up and did a 
great job in her absence.  Dee was able to work with 
the drivers and manage their schedules despite 
being short staffed during the busy start of the 
school year.  Dee, with help from the dispatchers, 

was able to get the school schedules set up and given to the right drivers.  Dee spoke to the supervisor 
often and asked for advice; the supervisor liked her ideas and implemented many of them!  Dee was 
able to step into her supervisor’s shoes and did a remarkable job!  

 

Gabriela Carrillo, an Administrative Clerk I in the City Clerk Department, was awarded a STAR Award 
from the City Manager, Jim Lindley on May 20, 2022 for her excellent customer service.  Gabriela 
always  displays composure and maintains a professional approach when greeting and dealing with 
visitors and city residents having business in City Hall.  Gabriela is often faced with difficult questions 
and concerns for which she is able to calmly 
respond with a correct response and make 
referrals as appropriate.  On December 15, 
2021 when the California Department of 
Public Health issued a requirement of 
universal masking indoors, Gabriela was on 
the spot to explain the state rule on masking 
when a visitor entered City Hall without a 
mask and provided a mask to the 
customer.  She was able to defuse what could 
have been a controversial situation and kept 
the rest of the staff safe.  Great job, Gabriela!  

  

 


